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*****PLANDOME HEIGHTS – NEWS***** 

Increased Traffic Enforcement Planned 
For Manhasset Villages 

  
 

May 2, 2017 -  After a series of meetings and conversations over the past two weeks, NCPD 
Commissioner Thomas Krumpter and Third Precinct Commander Dan Flanagan have agreed 
to a program of increased enforcement of traffic violations in the Manhasset 
villages starting shortly and continuing for a period of time based on target areas identified 
by the Villages.  Speeding and stop sign violations will be a focus and target areas include "cut 
through" streets and this may include Webster Avenue and Plandome Road (perhaps others) in 
Plandome Heights.  Increased enforcement is expected to begin at any time and continue for 
an indefinite period. 

When the police target traffic enforcement in our "neighborhoods," the targets often end up 
being our "neighbors."  So it may be helpful to give thoughtful consideration to my your own 
habits and to take extra care to observe speed limits and stop signs.  This is particularly 
important now that the children are outside more.  The best outcome would not be more 
tickets, but a safer community with fewer speeding and stop sign infractions.  That is the goal. 

In addition to traffic we have requested additional NCPD monitoring of the Plandome Heights 
Preserve and Plandome Pond Park for occurrences of "youth mischief" and we have requested 
more neighborhood patrols.   

Beyond these items, Commissioner Krumpter spoke to us about crime statistics and police 
resources both moving in a positive direction. 

I thought you should be aware of this information directly from me.  

   

Contact:  Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica, Mayor@PlandomeHeights-NY.Gov 


